
University Police Safety Bulletin 

On February 1, 2019 a resident student of Horace Mann Hall reported to university police that they 

discovered racially biased graffiti written in the stall of the third floor woman's restroom. Evidence 

shows the vandalism occurred between 8:00 am and 10:00 am on February ist . 

Officers of the University police department are investigating the incident. Interviews are being 

conducted and camera footage of the area is being reviewed. 

Anyone with information about this incident is urged to contact University Police at 508-626-4911. 

If you wish to remain anonymous, please use the anonymous tip line by texting to 67283, and in 

the beginning of your message typing "FSUTIP" followed by a space and then your message. 
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